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Question:  

 

a) Has the Department announced the successful applicant to provide Partners in Culturally 

Appropriate Care in WA? Please provide details of this organisation. 

b) Please provide details of the successful organisation in each state and the funding term   

 

 

Answer: 

 

No, the Department of Health has not announced the successful applicants to provide Partners 

in Culturally Appropriately Care in Western Australia.  The Department is close to finalising 

the process to appoint a provider.  An announcement will be made once a funding agreement 

is in place     

 

On 27 April 2015, the Government announced a further, two-year commitment to all funded 

organisations under the Partners in Culturally Appropriate Care (PICAC) Programme to      

30 June 2017.  

 

Funded PICAC Organisations 

 

State Organisation 

NSW Multicultural Communities Council of Illawarra 

ACT Multicultural Communities Council of Illawarra 

Victoria Centre for Cultural Diversity in Ageing 

Tasmania Migrant Resource Centre (Southern Tas) 

South Australia Multicultural Aged Care Incorporated 

Northern Territory Council on the Ageing (NT) 

Queensland Diversicare, ECC of Queensland 

Western Australia TBA 
 

 

 

 

 


